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JUL 0 91930

Mr. William G. Rueter
Tech Aid Inc.
31 Winthrop Street
Charlestown, Massachusetts 02129

Dear Mr. Rueter:

This is in reference to your August 1,1978 license application for the
export of 8.5 metric tons of heavy water to the Institute of Nuclear Research
located in Taiwan (XMAT0003). As you are aware, the NRC has received infor-
mation frca the Coordination Council of North American Affairs that the material
is r,o longer required by the customar since the project which would 5 ave utilized
the material has been cancelled. Accordingly, we are returning your license
application without action.

Sincerely,

f5
Marvin R. Peterson, Acting Assistant
Dire , tor

Export / Import and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs
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